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Panasonic Rice Cooker Power Cord Replacement 
 

Panasonic has announced a voluntary recall of power cords supplied with certain 
models of rice cookers which were manufactured between 2016 and 2018. The 
affected power cords do not comply with the safety standards prescribed by Enterprise 
Singapore. 
  

 
  
Consumers are advised to stop using rice cookers with the affected power cords and 
contact Panasonic Singapore for a free power cord replacement. 
  
For a list of affected rice cooker models and instructions on how to identify them, 
visit: www.panasonic.com/content/dam/Panasonic/sg/en/dhp/spotlight/RC-Power-
Cord-Replacement-Website-Notice-8-Oct.pdf. 
  
Consumers may also contact Panasonic Singapore’s customer service at +65 6222 
7222 for more enquiries. 
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